Town Clerk (Town of Neversink)

I I
From: Pat Crisci <pat.crisci@midhudsontu.org>
Sent: Friday, October 28, 2022 1:48 PM
To: supervisor@townofneversink.org; townclerk@townofneversink.org
Cc: Jesse Vadala; Larry Charette
Subject: Kerilands

Kudos for denying kerilands variance.
As a conservationist and TU member | applaud your decision.
Please advise how TU may assist in your efforts to pursue continued responsible plans to safeguard the Willowemoc watershed.

Pat Crisci
NYS Council Trout Unlimited, Region 3 VP



